




































Dear members of the tenure review commi�ee,

I, Jus�n P. McBrayer, Associate Professor in the Department of Philosophy at Fort Lewis College, am happy to

report that Michael Hickson's chapter, "A Brief History of Problems of Evil," in the The Blackwell Companion to

the Problem of Evil, edited by Jus�n P. McBrayer and Daniel Howard-Snyder (Wiley Blackwell, 2013), 3-18, was

accepted only a4er a rigorous peer-review process that included two outside referees in addi�on to review by

both of the editors for the text.  Indeed, a 4-person read is more strenuous than the standard, 2-person review

that occurs for most journal papers.  His paper strengthened the overall volume considerably, and we are

grateful for his submission.

Sincerely,

Jus�n P. McBrayer

McBrayer, Justin <jpmcbrayer@fortlewis.edu>
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